
  

 

Teeth On Wheels is returning to 

your school next term. 

If you completed a form this year, we will see your 

child. If you are unsure if you have handed a form in, 

please click on the link below and complete a new form!  

We are excited 

about coming back 

to your school! 

https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-forms/consent-eform/  

 
For any questions or queries, please feel free to 

contact our team 03 9338 1191 

WE ARE A COVID-19 FRIENDLY PRACTICE 

https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-forms/consent-eform/

